MISS M GREEN | HEAD OF ACADEMY
BOURNVILLE SCHOOL
HAY GREEN LANE
BOURNVILLE
S C H O O |_ BIRMINGHAM B30 15H

T: 0121 475 3881

Thursday 3@ February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

| am writing to inform you of an emerging issue we are facing currently in school. Over
the past week we have had an increased number of incidents where students have
brought an ‘e-cigarette’ onto the school site.

It is a real concern that these products are being brought into school, particularly as it is
illegal for these items to be sold to anyone under the age of 18. At Bournville, we have
a ‘No Smoking Policy’ which means that smoking, including the use of e-cigarettes is
banned on the school premises.

Bringing e-cigarettes onto the school site is a serious breach of our school's behaviour
policy and will therefore be dealt with in line with the school behaviour policy. Students
found to be bringing banned items onto the school site will be issued with a suspension.

Thank you for your support on this matter. It is important we continue to work together
to ensure our school is a safe place for children to succeed.

Yours faithfully

hg

Miss M Green
Head of Academy

PART OF THE FAIRFAX MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST

E: POST@BOURNVILLE.FMAT.CO.UK | W: WWW BOURNVILLESCHOOL.ORG | REGISTERED IN ENGLAND AND WALES COMPANY NO. 07661164



